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Twilight Farmers Market 
 

Kingston Council/Chelsea Rotary Twilight Farmers Market at Sir William Fry Reserve 
Highett (across Bay Road from Southland) 
  

Thursday 21st December 2017  
 

set up/first shift 2.30pm - 5.30pm 
pack up/second shift 5.30 - 8.30pm 
 

Market opens 4.00pm closes 7.30pm 
 

Join in the fun 
 

For further information contact 
 

Hans Wehmoller 

 
Tel: 0419 312 866 
email: hanswehmoller@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 
Farmers' Market Dates 2018

 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE 
ABOVE SELF”  
 

The object of Rotary 
is to encourage and 
foster the ideal of 
service as a basis of 
worthy enterprise 
and, in particular, to 
encourage and 
foster: 
 
FIRST: The 
development of 
acquaintance as an 
opportunity for 
service. 
 
SECOND: High 
ethical standards in 
business and 
professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all 
useful occupations, 
and the dignifying of 
each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an 
opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The 
application of the 
ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business 
and community life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 
international 
understanding, 
goodwill and peace 
through a world 
fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 

service. 

mailto:hanswehmoller@gmail.com
http://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/files/assets/public/business/documents/farmers-market/farmers-market/farmers-market-kingston-2018-dates.pdf
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Meeting Dates and Topics 
 
Guests, family and friends are very welcome.   
 

PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

 

The following is our upcoming program. Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated. 
 

Date Speaker Description Location Chair Sergeant 
12 Dec Joanne 

Law and 
Paul Kenna 
from 
Mediation 
Institute 

Family Dispute Resolution  Chelsea RSL  Claire  

19 Dec  Christmas Break-up  
6:30 for 6:45pm 

Freddies Pizza  
503A Station Street 
Carrum 
 

provided  

 
 

 

Keith’s Combobulation 
 

Congratulations to Sandy Antonuccio on presenting an interesting and insightful brief recap of 
his life to date. What an interesting career he has had! He’s already achieved a lot of which to 
be proud in his professional and personal life, and he will no doubt find new ways through 
Rotary to put his considerable skills and talents to good work for our community, which he has 
already been doing quite successfully over the last few decades. 

 
 
It was lovely to meet Elaine last week and we look forward to getting to know her over the coming months. 
 
This week Joanne Law and Paul Kenna from The Mediation Institute will be speaking to us about Family 
Dispute Resolution processes, which apart from being a complex, largely misunderstood and emotionally 
charged arena in which to work, is also one of the most rewarding.  
 
This is our last dinner meeting for the year, so we hope you can join us. Of course, friends and family are 
welcome; just let Kevin know if you are bringing guests.  
 
 

Best wishes, 
 

Keith 
 
Making a Difference 
 
 

 
 

https://www.mediationinstitute.edu.au/
https://www.mediationinstitute.edu.au/
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 Thanks for helping in Hearing Screenings in 2017 
 
From: "Peter Carew"   
To: "MCHCoordination" ; Lesley Pichler 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 Dec, 2017 At 9:49 AM 
Subject: Season's greetings and a thank you from the Department of Audiology and Speech Pathology 

 

Billibellary’s Walk 

Lying within the University of Melbourne’s built environment are the whispers and songs of the Wurundjeri 

people who, for more than 40,000 years, walked the grounds on which  the University now stands.  

These days you can follow in the steps of Billibellary, Wurundjeri Ngurungaeta (clan head) and uncle of 

William Barak who as a boy witnessed the signing of John Batman’s ‘treaty’  in 1835.  

Each stop on the Walk is marked by beautifully crafted listening posts.  
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Dear Maria and Lesley, 

Wishing season’s greetings and many thanks to all involved in our hearing screenings during 2017. 

Both staff and students from the University of Melbourne greatly appreciate the effort taken to make 
these events a success.  

We look forward to continue working with you in the coming years. 

Best wishes for the holiday period and a healthy and productive 2018. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Peter 

  

  

Peter Carew  |  Audiologist and Clinical Tutor 

Department of Audiology and Speech Pathology  |  School of Health Sciences, MDHS 

  

Level 1, 550 Swanston Street, building 246 

The University of Melbourne, Victoria 3010 Australia 

T: +61 3 9035 4071   E: pcarew@unimelb.edu.au    

unimelb.edu.au 

  

 

  

mailto:pcarew@unimelb.edu.au
http://unimelb.edu.au/
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 Supporting local businesses this Christmas 

5 December 2017 

The Kingston community has been encouraged to shop local this Christmas to support local traders. 

Kingston Mayor Steve Staikos said a thriving local economy was a key foundation of the Kingston 
community and called on Christmas shoppers to support local retailers. 

“With the rise of online shopping many of our local traders are facing increasing competition,” Cr Staikos 
said. 

“Let’s support them this Christmas by looking locally for gift and food shopping, and enjoying the many 
great local restaurants and cafes for our festive celebrations.” 

Cr Staikos said Council was keen to support local businesses, which in turn supported the community by 
providing much-needed local jobs. 

“We know there are so many community benefits to people living and working locally. Working close to 
home means people can cut their commuting time, have more time to spend with their families and friends, 
and reduce congestion on our roads.” 

“I encourage local employers and jobseekers to make use of the Kingstonjobs.com.au website which helps 
match local employers with local people looking for work.” 

Cr Staikos said Council was keen to see our community in secure employment with strong conditions and 
would advocate on behalf of local workers when needed. 

“With the opening of Amazon in Melbourne’s south-east there have been many concerns raised about 
working conditions,” Cr Staikos said. “Overseas there have been reports of workers suffering heatstroke in 
factories, being penalised for taking sick leave and having timed toilet breaks.” 

Council will write to Amazon requesting it provide strong working conditions for it staff, commit to pay a fair 
share of tax and meet with worker’s unions to discuss working conditions at the site. 

 

   
 

Your Kingston, Your Say 
 
Have your say about how your community is planned, designed and managed. Click the banner below. 
 

   

https://www.yourkingstonyoursay.com.au/
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Please feel free to advertise your pre-loved items here, or place requests for things that you think people 
might have at home that they don’t need. 
 

Clothes, blankets, decorations, furniture, phones, magazines, bottles, jars, gardening tools, heaters, lights, 
bikes, bookshelves, tables, chairs, rugs, linen, towels, computers, cabinets, pets, cars, houses, advice, skills, 
recommendations... 
 
 

 

  December Celebrations 
   

 
 
 

 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 
Charter granted 12/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183  

P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 
The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 

6.15pm for 6.45pm start 
Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Account: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 

 

 

  

 INDUCTIONS      
  None 
     

 BIRTHDAYS  
Even Eikeland 28 December 
(YE Student from Norway 2005/06) 
Hans Wehmoller 30 December 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 Ian and Claire Button  22 December 
 David and Ildi Healey  27 December 
  
    


